
From: Loric Cousins   
Sent: June-10-16 9:44 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Ref EB-2015-0141 
 
This email is in regards to the application by Hydro One to the OEB for an increase in rates for 
pole rental fees. 
 
The OEB can not allow this to happen! 
 
The end users of service providers affected by such increases are the people of Ontario and we 
are tapped out - especially those of us in rural Ontario!! 
 
Fees for services in Ontario are already through the roof and certainly do not and should not 
increase because Hydro One is looking to make even more money! 
 
The OEB has approved increase after increase for Hydro One and it is time those of you 
reviewing and approving these increases take a hard look at what your approvals of these 
increases is doing to the people of Ontario! 
 
For once please consider the end user - the people of Ontario- when considering Hydro One's 
application! 
 
Sincerely, 
Loric Cousins  
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